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STATE OF

COLORADO Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Notice of Surety Increase, Dated November 19, 2015

Peter Babin <peterbabin@mac.com> Tue, Dec 1, 2015 at 5:37 PM
To: "Yeldell - Dnr, Amy" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>
Cc: John Skadow <jskadow@yahoo.com>, Justin Olin <justin@calxminerals.com>

Hi, Amy —
Referenced item was received in the mail, only today.
| have three favors to ask:

*  Could you please scan the 34-page document, and e-mail it to me, so that | can circulate it to my two
colleagues?

*  Could you also provide me a scanned copy of Mr. Czapla's Notice of Surety Increase from the autumn of
2011 (can't remember the precise date — | refer to the document justifying the current surety of $123,000)?

*

Could you please articulate, in as much detail as you like, the bases for your requested 40% increase in the
amount of the surety for the CalX quarry, as compared with Mr. Czapla’s work of four years ago?

Thank you —

Peter

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=0c26d735f5&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=151601f89e251f0a&simi=151601f89e251f0a M
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zgl'."oER:'I:)o Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Notice of Surety Increase, Dated November 19, 2015

Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 9:54 AM
To: PETER BABIN <peterbabin@mac.com>

Peter,

| am at a conference, | will not be able to get to this till Monday at the earliest.

All documents are on laserfiche, our electronic document storage that's available to the public via our website if
you want them sooner.

Thanks,

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=0c26d735f5&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=151639decaSb7e8c&siml=151639deca5b7e8¢c
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STATE OF
COLORADO

Requesting Assistance
2 messages

Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Peter Babin <peterbabin@mac.com> Fri, Dec 4, 2015 at 7:06 AM

To: "Yeldell - DNR, Amy" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>
Hi, Amy —

I spent quite some time on the website, yesterday (on the LaserFiche page), but could not find either of your or
Mr. Czapla's “Notice of Surety Increase” reports.

(Wouldn't be the first time that I've failed on a relatively-simple computer-related task.)

So, when you return from your conference, | would appreciate it if you might send me digital copies of the two
notices, plus your summary of the principal bases for the proposed $50k increase.

Thanks very much, and have a nice weekend.

Peter

Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us> Mon, Dec 7, 2015 at 2:04 PM

To: Peter Babin <peterbabin@mac.com>
Cc: Russ Means - DNR <russ.means@state.co.us>

Mr. Babin

Please see the links below for copies of the bonds. In laserfiche its easiest to sort the files by date since this is an

older permit. All notices of surety increase are filed under the class name revision.

Nov 2, 2011 Notice of Surety Increase Si-1

Nov 19, 2015 Notice of Surety Increase Si-2

Correspondence regarding a summary of the increase will be sent under a separate cover.

Amy

Amy Yeldell
Environmental Protection Specialist
Minerals Program, Grand Junction Field Office

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 970.254.8511 Ext:8183| F 970.241.1516 | C 970.210.1272
101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, CO 81501

amy.veldell@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=0c26d735f5&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1516d5115e2a22768&siml=1516d5115e2a2276&sim|=1517e4223d...
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